
From: craigspencerharrison@gmail.com
To: Tennis Wick; Arielle Wright
Cc: Everett Louie
Subject: Withdrawal of Appeal of Conditional Use Permit for Cannabis Permit UPC17-0082, 4065 Grange Road, Santa Rosa
Date: Thursday, May 28, 2020 12:04:11 PM

EXTERNAL

Tennis Wick
Arielle Wright
 
 
Dear Tennis and Arielle:
 
 
On behalf of the Bennett Valley Citizens for a Ban on Commercial Marijuana
Facilities (“BV Ban”), we are withdrawing our appeal of the conditional use
permit that was approved by the Board of Zoning Adjustments on November
14, 2019.  Our appeal was filed on or about November 19, 2019.
 
 
The APN of the subject property is 049-130-005, the street address is 4065
Grange Road, and the permit proceeding is UPC17-0082.
 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
 
Sincerely,
 
 
Craig S. Harrison
For BV Ban
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